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FRIENDS OF HOMEFIELD PARK
Committee Meeting Tuesday  3rd October 2017 at 7.30pm
At East Worthing Community Centre

1. Present and apologies, John Smith, Pam Bennett, George Hamilton,  Mike and Mo Bailey,
 Rhys Spirovski, Anthony Read.
Apologies –– Sarah Cutler, John Taylor, Pauline Cory, Keith Walder.
2.  Minutes of last meeting – These were agreed and signed.
3.   Any Matters Arising from last Minutes 
a)  John made 2 bird/bat boxes and gave to Pauline for the Haven.  Pam gave John a camera from Pauline to put in one of the bird boxes if possible.  Anthony said it was perfectly possible to put the CCTV warning posters up before the camera or even instead of it.  It acts as a warning and has been done at other places in Worthing.

b)  George reported that several people have commented favourably to him about the Minutes on the Notice board so they will go up regularly instead of  Newsletter.
c)  As Paul was not at the meeting, the toilet project could not be discussed.

4.   Treasurer’s Report and Membership
Balance at 1st September 2017 - £2009.69

No income received.

Outgoings – Room rent Sept - £6.75     * Donation to EWF - £25  = £31.75  (Cheque delivered by John)
Balance at 1st October - £1977.94  ( * EWF cheque not yet cashed otherwise £1826.69)

Only 23 paid up members. 3 new members signed up at the EWFestival.
5.  Website and Facebook
Sarah asked that Stuart Spicer be thanked for updating the website for us.
6.  Events
The Tree Walk Posters have been designed by Sarah, printed by Pam and laminated by John.  One has gone on Noticeboard and others to go up round park.  To take place Saturday 21st October.
7.  Any Other Business
1.  Anthony asked that we check we are on the Adur & Worthing Group page.  He also asked if we still required the go ahead for two more sleeper benches to add to the one under the Holm Oaks.
2.  Rhys hopes to be back in the park soon after the opening of his cafe in Stanford Sq. Warwick St.
3.  Sign still needed near hospital entrance of park to warn of cycle path ahead.

4.  John will attend the EWCC AGM on 6th November on our behalf.

8.  Date, Time and Venue of next meeting

 Tuesday 7th November, 7.30pm at East Worthing Community Centre.
